
Airdrie RCMP seek to identify theft suspects 
Posted November 6, 2017 

 

 

The Airdrie RCMP are asking for information to help locate the individuals responsible for thefts 

from vehicles in an underground parking lot at the McKenzie Way apartment complex on 

October 22.  

 

On October 22 at 11:47 pm, a 

man entered the front door of 

the 2000 block of 104 McKenzie 

Way SW then went to the 

underground parking lot and 

opened the garage door, letting 

in a Dodge Ram truck. Several 

parked vehicles were entered 

and contents of the vehicles 

were stolen. The truck was 

captured on video surveillance 

and was seen to leave again at 

12:12 am on October 23.  

 

A photo of the suspect vehicle is attached. Anyone with information about this event is asked to 

contact Cst. Mohamed Maiga of the Airdrie RCMP at 403-945-7200. 

 

If you have information about this, or any other crime(s), and you want to remain anonymous, 

you can contact Crime Stoppers by phone at 1-800-222-8477 (TIPS), by internet at 

www.tipsubmit.com/, or by SMS (check your local Crime Stoppers [www.crimestoppers.ab.ca/] 

for instructions on how to do it.)  You do not have to reveal your identity to Crime Stoppers, 

and if you provide information to Crime Stoppers that leads to an arrest(s), the recovery of 

stolen property, and/or a seizure of illicit drugs, you may be eligible for a cash reward. 

 

 

Cpl. Curtis Peters 

403-420-4866 

 

 

http://www.tipsubmit.com/
http://www.crimestoppers.ab.ca/

